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APPENDIX B – O.P.P. DETACHMENT BOARD EXEMPTIONS 
 
The ministry has reviewed requests for creating exemptions from the requirement that an OPP detachment have a 
detachment board from 2 detachments.  
 
I. O.P.P. Detachments with NO O.P.P. Detachment Boards (Total 2 of 2) 
 

Detachment Rationale 
Aurora Highway • Detachment does not police any municipalities. 

• Aurora Highway detachment does provide services to one First Nation (Chippewas of Georgina Island First 
Nation).  

• This First Nation has indicated to the Ministry that they do not have any interest in forming an OPP Detachment 
Board. 

Caledon • Municipality receives OPP policing services pursuant to an agreement with the Regional Municipality of Peel. 

• Municipality has expressed no interest at this time in forming an OPP Detachment Board but may consider the 
possibility at a future time, after the Community Safety and Policing Act, 2019 (CSPA) in-force date. 

 
 
 
SOLGEN welcomes your comments and feedback.  
 
Contact Address: 
Ministry of the Solicitor General 
Strategic Policy Division 
25 Grosvenor Street 
Toronto, ON M7A 1Y6 
SOLGENinput@ontario.ca  
 
Effective Date: April 01, 2024 
 

mailto:SOLGENinput@ontario.ca

